
      

                  
 

Date: 16.07.2024 
 

      CIRCULAR         
 

                                      

All the students and staff members except those who are  having the Admission duties  

are hereby informed that on 17th July 2024 is declared as Holiday on account of “Moharram” 

Festival. 

 

                   

                

                                                                                                                               Director  

 

 Copy submitted to: Secretary    

 Copy to: All HODs and staff 
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